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Dear Commemorative Partners 
 
On Monday, retired Army Maj. Gen. James (Jim) T. Jackson became the new director 
of The United States of America Vietnam War Commemoration.   
 
Jackson, who retired from his distinguished 
32-year Army career in 2003, has served as 
a senior advisor to the Commemoration 
since 2012.  His command tours include the 
1st Battalion 505th Parachute Infantry, the 
3rd Ranger Battalion, the 75th Ranger 
Regiment, and the Military District of 
Washington. 

“I am privileged to be entrusted with 
leading the noble mission of thanking and 
honoring our 7.2 million living Vietnam 
veterans and the families of the 9 million who 
served on behalf of the nation, and am humbled to 
follow Gen. Kicklighter,” said Jackson.  “I am excited to build upon the significant foundation laid 
under his leadership, and I look forward to teaming with the talented men and women of the 
Commemoration as we continue this honorable endeavor.” 

The previous director, retired Army Lt. Gen. Claude “Mick” Kicklighter, retired after leading the 
Commemoration effort for nearly four years and almost 60 years of service to our country, including 34 

years in uniform. 
 
“We are forever thankful for General Kicklighter 
and his tremendous work leading the 
Commemoration effort.  His tenure saw the 
maturation of the Department’s plans for the 
Commemoration, the presentation of the Inaugural 
Event with the President and thousands of veterans 
at the Vietnam Veterans Memorial on Memorial 
Day 2012, and the foundational efforts that will 
resonate throughout this three-year main phase of 
the Commemoration,” said Michael Rhodes, the 
Director of Administration in the office of the 
Deputy Chief Management Officer, Department of 
Defense. 

For more information about Maj. Gen. Jackson 
and his notable career, we invite everyone to visit 
http://www.vietnamwar50th.com/about/major_gen
eral_james_t_jackson/. 

 
 
Sincerely, The United States of America Vietnam War Commemoration Staff 

Above & Beyond! 
 

Operation Welcome Home 
John Stewart, Chairman 
Inverness, FL 
 

Nearly 20 organizations in Inverness, FL, including 
the City Council, gathered to support Operation 
Welcome Home in thanking & honoring more 
than 1,000 Vietnam veterans and their families.  
Commemoration activities in Liberty Park & 
Wallace Brooks Park began May 1, spanned two 
and one-half days, and featured The Vietnam 
Traveling Memorial Wall from Brevard County, FL.  
Thank you, Commemorative Partners and 
citizens of the city of Inverness and Citrus County 
… you made a difference! 
 

Maj. Gen. James T. Jackson, U.S. Army (Retired) 


